
 

Nursery 

Ms. Rita’s Classroom  

 

Phase 1 Letters and Sounds  

We have completed activities that help us monitor 

our own volume of sounds in the right time such 

as when to be loud, when to use our indoor voices 

and when to be quiet. We have learned words 

about sounds such as slow, fast, loud and quiet.  I 

have also observed how well the children march, 

stamp and splash to the beat. To continue our lessons, we have moved to 

the topic “Rhythm and Rhyme”. This topic is all about listening to stories, 

singing more songs, rhymes and poems, and learning some rhyming words. 

Maths 

We have been learning  

about “Opposites”. The 

topic includes long and 

short, tall and short, 

many and few, one 

more and one less, and 

heavy and light. We will be learning this topic 

throughout December. So far, we have done 

long and short and tall and short. 

Topic: I am Special 2 

We are still on the topic 

“I am Special”. We are 

currently learning about 

the weather and the  

children have done   

activities like talking 

about the weather of 

the day and completing our weather booklet. 

We will do arts and crafts and learn songs 

about the weather next week. We will end the 

year 2019 with “Colours Everywhere” topic.  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It has been really great getting to know the children more. They are all lovely in their own ways. The differences in their            

personalities have made the classroom fun and interesting.  

Here’s an update on what we have been learning in class. 

Important Event: 

Our Christmas Concert will be on the 20th of Dec 2019 
(Friday). The children can go home after the concert. Our class will 
be the first to perform so be sure to be at school before 8 am.  

The Gingerbread Man 

 

 


